
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

FULL COUNCIL – 21 JANUARY 2013 
 
 

Report from the Executive 
 
 
1. Items to be reported by the Executive 
 

The Leader has given notice that the Executive will report to Council on the 
following items: 
 
1. London Living Wage  
  
2. Brent Working with Families Strategy  
 
3. School Expansion (Secondary) Programme 2012-16  
 
4. Expansion of Vicar's Green Primary School  
  
5. Green Charter report  

 
6. Supporting People contracts  

 
2. Decisions taken by the Executive under the Council’s urgency 

provisions 
 
Under the provisions of rule 38 of the Access to Information Rules in the 
Constitution, the Executive is required to report to the next Full Council for 
information on any decisions taken by them which did not appear in the 
Forward Plan giving 28 days’ notice or where due notice was not given that 
a report, or part thereof, is to be considered in private. 
 
Compulsory purchase of property on Northwick Avenue 

 
The above item is due to be considered by the Executive on 14 January 
2013. Notification was not given that the report would be considered in 
private. 
 
Reason why it is impracticable to defer the decisions until it can be included 
on the forward plan 
 
It is necessary for approvals to be given in accordance with timescales. 



 
Temporary Agency Staff contract 
 
The above item was considered by the Executive on 10 December 2012 
when it agreed to: 
(i) give approval to the award of contract for Temporary Agency Staff to 
Adecco Group UK and Ireland,  
(ii) approve an exemption from the usual tendering requirements of 
Contract Standing Orders and approve the direct award of an interim 
contract to Comensura Ltd. 
 
 

o Authority to award contract (contract to be a framework agreement) 
for the provision of School Meals Services to Brent Schools for 
December 2012 

o Authority to participate in the London Highways Contract for highway 
services 

o Disposal of town hall 
 
The Executive considered the above items on 10 December 2012. Sufficient 
notification was not given that they contained appendices which would be 
considered in private. 
 
Reason why it is impracticable to defer the decisions until it can be included 
on the forward plan 
 
It is necessary for the contracts to be awarded and approvals given in 
accordance with timescales. 


